


Questions



Transition into Y1 
learning

• We will run an EYFS based 
curriculum at the beginning of 
Autumn 1. 

• This will be play based learning 
with adult led inputs and focus 
groups. 

• We will evolve to more structure 
and continue to promote a LOVE of 
learning!



39 Weeks

Our innovated curriculum is made up of 
knowledge based units. 

Autumn 1

- We are Self Aware - The Rainbow Fish by 
Marcus Pfister

- We are Authors - Naughty Bus by Jan and 
Jerry Oke

- We are Designers - Structures

- We are Artists - Drawing

- We are Musicians – Peter and the Wolf



We ask one BIG thing!



Gem Powers



Three school rules:

1.Be safe
2.Show respect
3.Be kind

Our School Rules 



Ready to learn > time to make a choice > time to reflect

- Ready to learn is the best it can 
be.

- We reflect on the incident with the 
child and we problem solve together.

Ready to learn



Phonics

In year 1, we place huge emphasis 
on becoming a fluent decoder as this 
enables our learners to become 
successful readers. 

The children will receive daily 
phonics teaching as a whole class 
or in small groups. 

Their phonic knowledge is tested in 
the Summer term with the statutory 
phonic screener. 



Phonics Screener
The children will read 20 real words and 20 
‘alien’ words using their phonics to decode.



Phonics Meeting

There will be 2 information sessions about 
the Year 1 Phonics Screener.

Wednesday 24th November 
3.30-4

Thursday 25th November 
9.30 – 10

We will send all information about this 
nearer the time.



How can I help at 
home?



House keeping
Children need:

• A water bottle everyday – filled with water

• Our PE days are Wednesday and Thursday. Children 

can wear trainers into school on these days. 

• A healthy snack - In Year 1, children are provided with 

a piece of fruit/vegetable each day.

• We ask children not to bring toys or items from home 

unless invited to do so by their teacher.

• Any messages from the Year 1 team will be 

communicated via text communication or email.



School Uniform

• School uniform is compulsory.

• All jumpers and cardigans must have the 
school logo: direct from Price and 
Buckland or iron on from school office.

• Please name all items of clothing to allow 
missing jumpers to be returned!



House keeping

Miss Prewett has her release time on a 

Wednesday afternoon. 

Mrs Morgan has her release time on a 

Wednesday morning.

Miss Earle has her release time on a 

Thursday all day. 

Mrs Fleming will cover the classes on 

these days. 



Making contact with 
school

The year 1 email address is 

year1info@bpa.cabot.ac.uk

This mailbox is not monitored 

during teaching hours. If your 

enquiry is urgent, please call the 

office.

mailto:year1info@bpa.cabot.ac.uk


Thank you!

We have had a brilliant 
start to the year and are 
really enjoying getting to 
know your wonderful 

children. 


